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Tioweró:ton Cabin Development-Land 

Use Survey results 
 
(Kahnawake – 25, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2022) 
 
The Lands Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to 
present the results of the survey to gather the community's 
feedback regarding Recreational Land Use and Cabin 
Development in the Tioweró:ton Territory.  
 
There are currently over 325 cabins, and the number continues to 
grow. Recently, these requests have increased significantly from 
an average of 11 cabin applications per year to 24 cabin 
applications in 2020 and 59 cabin applications in 2021. 
 
The survey began on Tuesday, April 19, and concluded on 
Tuesday, May 3, at 11:59pm.  
 
Click here to view the Survey Results.  
 
The Tioweró:ton Committee will use this feedback as general 
guidance for any land use planning exercises associated with the 
increased demand. 
 
Please be reminded that the Annual Tioweró:ton Community 
Meeting takes place this Saturday, May 28, at the main entrance 
to the Territory, beginning at 10am. A discussion on the Survey 
Results will be on the agenda. Please bring a chair. 
 
For further information on the survey results or community 
meeting, please contact the Lands Unit at 450-638-8244.  
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